
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S LETTER  
Dear Parents/carers 

Welcome back to school and the start of a new year, I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas time. The 

children are back into the swing of things already and have been working hard since we came back.   

At the moment you will see building work at the front of the school, this is because we are expanding our 

specialist resource base. It is part of Norfolk County Council’s ‘SEN transformation’ project and we are very 

excited to be extending this service to more children. We are planning to open after February half-term and 

gradually increase numbers from the current 10 up to 18 by September.  

Please see attached a list of dates for the term, you will see there are many Reading and Maths cafes, these are 

all opportunities for you to come in and work with your children in school, and find out more about what they 

have been learning. We hope you will continue to support these events and enjoy them. And remember, it 

doesn’t have to be a parent who attends, other family members are welcome too.   

We look forward to seeing you throughout the term, however, if you do have any issues you want to discuss in 

the meantime, please do not wait for an event, we are always happy to help. Best wishes for the coming year, 

Mr R Edwards 

 

 

Sickness 

Please can you inform the school if your child will be 

absent from school by 10am.   

The school has a 24hr answering machine for reporting 

a child’s absence, call 429001 option 1.  

If your child has sickness and/or diarrhoea they need 

to be clear for 48 hours before returning to school. 
 

 

Keeping you informed and up to date! 
 

We send out regular updates informing you what’s 

happening in and around school and reminders of 

events via email and on Tapestry.   If you have not 

been receiving emails or you cannot access Tapestry 

please contact the office so we can reset passwords or 

ensure we have your correct email address.  

 

 

Co –op 

community Token 

scheme 

Fifers Lane Co –op has 

nominated our school 

as a local good cause 

to receive support 

from their token 

scheme. If you are 

visiting the store 

please don’t forget to 

drop a token in our 

section.  



  Dates for Diary 
January   

16th  Pandas Stay and Play  2.00pm 

17th  Tigers Stay and Play 2.00pm 

20th  Zebras Reading Café  2.00pm 

21st   Llamas Reading Cafe 2.00pm 

22nd   Lions Reading Café 2.00pm 

23rd  Koalas Reading Café 2.00pm 

February  
12th  Year 1 trip to Gressenhall 

14th  School finishes for half term 

24th   School re-opens 

March  
3rd     Yr 2 Parents evening 4.00 pm - 6.30pm 

4th     Yr 2 Parents evening 3.15pm - 5.30pm 

6th   World Book Day – Dress up as your favourite book character 

12th  Pandas reading Café 2.00pm 

13th    Sport Relief Day  

13th   Tigers reading café 2.00pm 

16th   Zebras Maths Cafe 2.00pm  

17th   Llamas Maths Cafe 2.00pm 

18st   Lions Maths Café 2.00pm 

19th     Koalas Maths Café 2.00pm 

24th  Class Photos  

26th Easter Disco 5.00-6.30 

April   

1st  Last day of term 

20th   School Re-opens 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

          

 

  

 

 

 

 


